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My name is Alexandra Dillard; I am 43 years old and a recent graduate from Han-

nah's Haven.  Prior to Hannah's Haven my life was in shambles.  I was addicted to 

prescription drugs, my marriage was on the verge of divorce, my children left home 

angry, and I was pretending to be in a place with God that I was not.  My struggle 

with addiction led to acting out in other behaviors such as having an affair outside 

of my marriage, stealing, and having angry fits of rage.  It was not until God 

opened my eyes that I could see that I was out-of-control.  When I got into Han-

nah’s Haven I was still very prideful and full of denial.  As the Lord began to work 

with me through the staff at Hannah's Haven, rejection and abandonment issues 

were uncovered, and the ability to be honest about where I was became easier.   

 

During the first phase of the program, I had the opportunity to go home for Christmas break but I could not go 

home because my husband was not ready.  As I was getting closer to finishing the first phase, the staff at Han-

nah's Haven arranged for my husband and me to go to marriage restoration classes, during that process we 

found out how extensive the damage was in our relationship.  

 

When my first phase residency was over, my husband refused to allow me to come home.  Needless to say, I 

was afraid, but God allowed the staff to come up with a long-term plan that allowed me to go to work, save 

money, have weekly meetings with a mentor and monthly meetings with my pastor, participate in community 

Bible studies and outreach ministry, and continue to work on my marriage.  I can vouch for the great need of a 

second phase house, because it is difficult for those who are in the first phase of the program to watch the 

process of one who is in the extended stay stage.  One of the 

reasons is the privileges and the acclamation back into the 

community is being restored.  To keep in perspective each 

individual's journey, it is best that one grows in their proper 

environment and this is the purpose of the second phase 

house.  It is for those of us who need more help because we 

have no other place to go. 
 

My relationship with the Lord was restored and so was my relationship with my 

husband and family.  I am so grateful to God, to the ministry, and to those who sup-

port the ministry of Hannah's Haven, if it wasn't for all those components working 

together I would probably be dead. 
  

Alexandra Before 

Alexandra Now 

Having a second home to assist students with the transition back into society is a vision given 

to Miss Bonnie from God.  Often students do not have a safe place to return to, and having a 

second home will allow us to go deeper with our students, and give them opportunities to 

walk out what they have learned before being plunged into the world outside of Hannahôs 

Haven.  This vision is becoming a reality...see page 2 for more details. 

ñI can vouch for the 

great need of a 

second phase houseò  



GOD’S BLESSINGS CONTINUE... 

The Property Committee (Ashley Moore, Buddy Lyons, and the Builder) has been working 
hard to obtain the  site plan and permits  needed so we can break ground on our second 
ƘƻƳŜ ǎƻƻƴΦ  !ƴ ŀƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ .ǳƛƭŘŜǊ Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳŜ ŦƻǊǘƘ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ IŀƴƴŀƘΩǎ IŀǾŜƴ ŀ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ƘƻƳŜ 
on the current property, and has been working hard to obtain other volunteers to come 
alongside him.   
 

We want to thank everyone that has and will be a 

part in BRIDGING THE GAP for Hannah’s Haven.    

Second Home Coming Soon 

 

In September 2016, at our annual banquet, we rolled out our  BRIDGE THE GAP Capital    
/ŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǎ ƻŦ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мтΣ нлмтΣ IŀƴƴŀƘΩǎ IŀǾŜƴ  ƻǿƴǎ ǘƘŜ 
current home and surrounding property debt-free.   

 
! DǊŜŜƴǎōƻǊƻ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ǎƻƭŘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ǘƻ IŀƴƴŀƘΩǎ  IŀǾŜƴ 
for a sum that is significantly below the tax value, which 
ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ŀ ǎǳōǎǘŀƴǘƛŀƭ ƎƛŦǘ ǘƻ IŀƴƴŀƘΩǎ IŀǾŜƴΦ   
 

Frankie Jones, a partner at Smith Moore Leatherwood LLP 
provided pro bono services for the closing of the property.   

 
IŀƴƴŀƘΩǎ IŀǾŜƴ ŀƴǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜǎ ōǊŜŀƪƛƴƎ ƎǊƻǳƴŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ  
new home within the next couple months.  

Miss Bonnie signing documents  

for the purchase of home and property 

BRIDGE THE GAP CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE 

 
Hannahõs Haven 

would like to thank each donor and volunteer 
for allowing God to use them 

to support this ministry.  

 



PLEASE CAST YOUR 
VOTE FOR 

HANNAHõS HAVEN 
at 
diõlishi 

4016 Battleground Ave 
Greensboro 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FORé 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Hannahõs Haven Golf Tournament 
 

GREENSBORO COUNTRY CLUB 
 

OCTOBER 16,  2017      12:30 PM 

~~ CORPORATE SPONSORS ~~  
 

~~ HOLE SPONSORS ~~ 
 

~~ VOLUNTEERS ~~  

FOR MORE DETAILS 
PLEASE CONTACT 

 

JEANINE GOODES 
 

MGOODES7@ICLOUD.COM 
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PLEASE INVITE USé. 

 

We would love to come  
minister at your church or  

organization with sign  
language dance and  

testimonies. 
 

Call 336-656-1066 
to schedule. 

WAYS TO GIVE HOPE  

 

Checks payable to ñHannahôs Havenò                    
  

 Via your bankôs Bill Pay 
 

 E-Giving on www.hannahshaven.net  
 

Smartphone ðHannahôs Haven App                        

 

BRIDGE THE GAP  

Building Project 

 
 

 THE BRIDGE  

Coffee & Thrift  

SPECIAL PROJECTS  


